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Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
As you will be aware, the government has updated some elements of its guidance in relation to Covid-19 protocols. 
  
At this stage, the two main points which affect our academy are: 
  

1.      If your child has symptoms of Covid-19, the same advice remains in place: isolate, take a PCR test and follow 
the national guidance regarding isolation if the test is positive. 
  

2.      Government guidance no longer advises routine asymptomatic (LFD) testing for pupils, either within school 
or at home.  

  
National advice continues to be clarified and updated on a frequent basis. We will continue to keep you informed 
of any changes as and when they come into force. 
  
Thank you, once again, for your continued support. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs F Kent 

Headteacher 
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